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Friday 31st July 2020
Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope you are managing to relax and enjoy time with your families, despite the weather and the strange circumstances of this summer holiday.  Yesterday’s announcement by the First Minister, that all schools will return full time in August simply confirmed what we had already planned for after the Deputy First Minister’s announcement on 23rd June.  
 
Staff will be back for an in-service day on the 11th August and pupils will then begin to return from the 12th.  It has been agreed that we will plan for a phased return for pupils during the 12th, 13th and 14th August, prior to all pupils in the EYC and school returning full-time on Monday 17th August.

Early Learning and Childcare Admissions 2020-21

The Scottish Government have updated the guidance for early learning and childcare. As a result we can now confirm our commitment to deliver, during session 2020/21, 1140 hours of early learning and childcare for all three to five year olds who live in South Ayrshire.  For children who have not yet turned 3, the start for early learning and childcare will be the week after their 3rd birthday, we will be in touch in due course to arrange a visit and confirm a start date. 

On Wednesday 12th August children who have turned 3, and are starting our EYC for the first time, have been given a time to attend for a visit with their parent/carer prior to starting full-time on Monday 17th August. Letters have been issued separately to those children.
Children who were allocated to the ‘Monday / Tuesday’ Blended Learning Groups, should attend the EYC on Thursday 13th August.   Children who were allocated to the ‘Thursday / Friday’ Blended Learning Groups, should attend school on Friday 14th August.   Parents/carers also have the option of their child attending for the morning only, if they feel that this would support the transition into our EYC.
There will be an information session for all parents of children starting our Early Years Centre early in the new session and details of this will be communicated once we return after the summer break.  

We appreciate that the last few months have brought about uncertainty for families, and we would like to extend our gratitude to parents for their patience and support during these times.  

Yours sincerely

[image: image4.jpg]



Louise Morrison

Head Teacher 

